03/07/25

Lincoln News

Lincoln Elementary School, Zeeland Public Schools
Phone 616-748-3350 / Attendance 616-748-3360

Walk Program – March 4 thru April 17

Our annual Walk Program started this week. Students will walk/run laps around the school during lunch recess on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays. Laps will be electronically tallied and students can earn prizes. Brochures with more information were sent home with your students. To make this program successful, be need many adult volunteers to help. Please call the office if you would like to volunteer. Parents or Special Guests are invited to walk with your student(s). As with other activities, you will need to have passed the 24/25 ZPS background check <u>and</u> bring your Driver's license to scan into our Visitor/Volunteer system upon arrival.

Walk Program – Helping Hand Week is March 11-13

At Lincoln Elementary, we believe it is important for our students to support each other and those in our community. One way we can do this is through collecting hygiene items for the Children's Advocacy Center. We will be collecting needed items on Walk Program days next week. Students that donate will receive credit for one free lap! Most needed items: Cleaning Spray, Laundry Detergent, Dryer Sheets, Dish Soap, Hand Soap, Toilet Paper, Paper Towel, Shampoo, Conditioner, Body Wash, and Deodorant.

Love & Lean Walk/Run for Mental Health

This year's event is on Saturday, April 26 at 9:00 am. The start will be at the south side of the stadium parking lot. Funds from this event support the Be Nice extension program for the 9th grade PE classes at ZPS, as well as the Mental Health Foundation's work in the advancement of raising mental health awareness, suicide prevention and saving/changing lives.

March is Reading Month Library Donations

To celebrate March is Reading Month, please consider making a donation to our library. You can call the office to get more information about what books can be purchased for our students to enjoy.